
	
	

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Starting on Wednesday, January 9, 2019 Hearts for Youth will be hosting a Jr. Lego 
League. This program will happen every Wednesday after school from 3:15 to 
4:15pm at the Macsherry Library.  Each week students will have a choice of a Lego 
challenge or free Logo play.   

Parents will be responsible to sign their children in and out of the library. 

It is helpful to preregister but not mandatory.   

Jr. Lego League 

First Name ___________________________Last Name______________________ 

Age ___ Grade ___ Teacher ____________________________ 

Emergency Contact (Name and Phone) ____________________________________ 

Parent Name ___________________ Parent Email _______________________ 

Parent Signature ___________________________________ 

 


